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Ms. Kirsten Walli
Ontario Energy Board

P.O. Box 2319

2300 Yonge Street, 26th Floor
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4
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ONTARIO ENERGY BOARD

Re: Enbridse Gas Distribution's Savings bv Desien DSM prosram for 2016 to 2O2O.

Dear Ms. Walli,

I am writing to express my support of Enbridge's Savings by Design program

We have had the opportunity to recommend this program to several clients who have been

through the program in, all whom have been positively influenced by the process and

outcomes, and who now incorporate the lntegrated Design Process and energy simulation
modelling into their design process.

The Savings by Design program, with its emphasis on early design collaboration has improved
the client's building energy performance while controlling cost overruns from construction
stage design changes.

Our clients now strive to achieve higher levels of energy performance while improving comfort
and durability.

We believe that the Enbridge Savings by Design program is contributing to the building
industry's transformation to higher levels of energy performance and is assisting the building
community in continuous improvement to meet pending building code changes.

Yours truly,

Craig Mcl re, P.Eng., LEED AP

Vice-President
Provident Energy Management lnc
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